
 

 

Invitation  

           Nov 17th, 2022  

Integrated Long-Term Care and Assisted Living 

Invitation to Palliative Approach to Care ( PA2C) Community of 
Practice  

 
What is happening? 
 

 Clinical leads and those interested in a Palliative Approach to Care (e.g. clinicians, champions) are 

invited to a virtual quarterly community of practice meeting to share their learning experiences 

regarding a palliative approach in their care home. 

 Renewed for 2022 the PA2C Community of Practice meeting:  
o December 7th 12:00pm – 1:00 pm 

o A calendar invite will be distributed by November 18, 2022  

 

What is the PA2C Community of Practice? 
 

 The PA2C community of practice is a group of clinical leads, care community providers and clinicians 
and champions passionate about implementing a PA2C.  

 The group’s main focus is to create space for idea exchange and discussion regarding PA2C and any 

associated experiences.   

 
What is the Palliative Approach to Care 
 

 A Palliative Approach to Care (PA2C) is a holistic, person-centered approach to care that aims to 

improve the quality of life of residents with chronic life-limiting illness and prepare families for what 

maybe be ahead.   

 One main component of the project’s philosophy is the importance of communication related to the 

person’s and family’s understanding, personal preferences, and goals of care.   

 

Questions? 
 
 Please contact any of the following Clinical leaders:  
 

Gita Rafiee, Clinical Nurse Specialist: gita.rafiee@fraserhealth.ca  
Andrea Pomeroy, Clinical Nurse Specialist: andrea.pomeroy@fraserhealth.ca 
Ann Jamieson-Wright, Regional Clinical Nurse Educator, Ann.Jamieson-Wright@fraserhealth.ca 
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